
-- Name --
Sam MacKay

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
As someone one ODSP and with only a part time job; the cost of living is already expensive and minimal wages 
barely allows people to survive and yet you want to increase the cost of hydro to cause further stress in already 
financially struggling families, seniors and those that barely make enough money to get by. How about CEOs and 
other higher paid employees that are not doing the dangerous take a pay cut, maybe don’t go giving them big 
bonuses that keyboards clackers and meeting yappers don’t work all that hard for the wages they are receiving. 
People of Ottawa, Ontario and Canada are struggling. Stop making things more difficult by raising the prices for us 
just to keep the lights on and be able cook and keep our homes warm/cool.


